
Dear Parents and Carers,   

It has been a fantastic start to the half term with so many exciting activities happening this week including the visit from an 
Olympian, a Tudor Workshop, the disco and a trip to Pizza Express! We hope you are all able to access your letters through 
Parentmail—this is going to save the school lots of money and many trees! Feedback from the questionnaire regarding the 
after school care club was overwhelmingly positive and I am pleased to tell you that we are hoping to start the club at Feb-
ruary half term. Your children at Tower Hill continue to make us so proud with how they conduct themselves at events and 
trips—their behaviour is outstanding.  I am looking forward to watching our fabulous choir at Church on Sunday for their 
Remembrance Service. 

Year 5 Tudor      

Workshop 

BIG Thanks to all the parents 
and teachers who helped at 
the Disco! Lots of fun was had 
and money raised for the 
school. 

Year 4 went to 
Pizza Express 
this week to 
find out how 
the pizzas are 
made! 

If your child attends Brownies, Cubs 
etc they are encouraged to wear 
their uniform on Monday 11th Nov 
to observe Remembrance day. 



Upcoming dates……… 

Sunday 10th November—Choir performing at Christ Church Cove for Remembrance 

Tues 12th November—Y5+6 trip to Cinema 

Wednesday 13th November—Y3 + 4 trip to Cinema 

Friday 15th November—Children in Need—see separate letter for details 

Friday 15th November at 2.40pm —Canton Class Assembly 

Monday 18th November Y6 trip to Harry Potter Studios 

Thursday 21st November—Family Photo Session—book slots with Mrs Fitzpatrick 

 

***Please note change of date for our Xmas Fayre—it is now  Thursday 5th December 

Achievement: 

EY/KS1—Daniel E 

KS2—Jaden B 

Confidence: 

EY/KS1—Ruth G 

KS2—Matthew 

Fairness: 

EY/KS1— Tahmeed 

KS2— Darcy 

Friendliness: 

EY/KS1—Emma H 

KS2—Abby 

High Expectations: 

EY/KS1—Bidhan 

KS2—Dekota 

Respect: 

EY/KS1—Harvey 

KS2—Ruby M 

Headteachers Star Spotter Award:    Leah H      Class of the Week for Attendance:  Sears 

Headteachers Smart Award:   Devlin                Attendance:  99% 

Please support the school and 
our fundraising efforts this term 
to ensure the children have the 
very best resources!  Tickets for 
the quiz will be on sale on the 
playground. 

Poppies and other Remem-

brance badges etc are still on 

sale in the 

office. 

Train with Twell 

This week we were visited by an 

Olympian!  She is inviting you and 

your child to take part in a pro-

gramme designed to get us all up 

from our ‘Couch to 2K.’  Come to the 

office if you want to be involved! 

Please make sure 

your child has a nice 

warm coat to wear 

at playtimes. 


